
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 2019 
Romans 10:1 – Brethren, my heart’s desire and prayer to God for Israel is, that they might be saved. 
 
 This week I have been able to be part of a mission’s conference in Georgia. I have enjoyed 
everything so much, but I have especially enjoyed the preaching. I was able to hear one of the best 
missionary messages that I have heard to date. The preacher preached from the above Scripture, and the 
Lord used this message to convict my heart in a mighty way. Since the Lord called us to the country of 
Spain, I have known what I am going for: to see souls saved! This message, however, has helped me 
understand even more the mindset that I need to have as a missionary. 

I was reminded of the extreme concern that I must have for the people of Spain. I want to feel that 
I will just die if I cannot get there to tell them about the gospel. I need to have a great passion for telling 
people about what Christ did on the cross for them, and I am so grateful for the opportunities that God has 
given me to tell others about Him. My prayer life must be right. I can do nothing without God, and I pray 
that God will help me win the country for Christ. I must understand and love the people of Spain, and the 
honest truth is that I cannot wait to get back to them. Lastly, I am required to understand my purpose, and 
that is only to preach the gospel. This verse says, “that they might be saved.” I want every soul in Spain to 
hear the gospel. I want them all to accept Christ as Saviour. I am looking forward to being able to share 
His love with the people of Spain. 

Since the first of the year, I have been very busy. I have been able to be a part of several 
mission’s conferences. I have had meeting in FL, GA, SC, NC, AL, and AR. They have all been amazing, 
and I am grateful for every pastor and church that has given me the opportunity to come share my burden 
with them. We have had a few new churches take us on, and we are now at 80% of our needed support! 
We are getting closer each day to Spain. 

I want to praise God for taking care of my family while I am traveling without them. God has 
corrected the issue that the doctors were concerned about with our twins. God also answered prayers in 
regards to the test our son had on his heart. He also continues to keep Jessica healthy during the 
pregnancy. We are getting closer to the arrival of our girls and are only 8 weeks away! 

Please be in prayer with us about the pregnancy and delivery. Please pray for safety while I am 
traveling. I have several major trips in the next month, and I do not like being away from my family. 
However, we trust God to keep us safe and get us to Spain in His time. Please pray that we will get the 
remainder of our support very soon. We are eager to get to Spain to start doing what God has called us to 
do. 

As always, we are so thankful for your prayers and support. We certainly would not be able to do 
what God has called us to do without you. May God bless you! 

 
In His Service,  
 Jason, Jessica, and Colton Stanley 
 

 


